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SECTORS 

Sectors project have submitted final report. There will be no further reports 

from this projet and personnel are now working in the Steering Committee 

on a full time basis. 

We have laid down a plan to close down our provincial offices by 30 April | 

1996. 
i 

We will be holding a workshop for all Co-ordinators on 28, 29 March and the 

Chairpersons, Directorate and H.O.D.’s will be invited to say Thanks and 

Farewell to Co-ordinators. 

C.L. GENERALLY 

As other staff complete their C.L. duties they will be made available to the 

Steering Committee. This will be done in consultation with the Steering 

Committee. Staff who will not be transferred to Steering Committee have 

all volunteered to help out on the day. 
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